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Our neighborhood school is having a Brick sale, but
never has one brick said or done as much. The bricks will
be used to pave a path to the playground at Martin Park
Elementary and can be engraved with your name or mes-
sage. The cost is $25 for two lines of up to 18 characters
per line, or $150 for gold filled characters. All procesds go
to Martin Park Elementary for educational materials and
supplies; your contribution is a tax deductible contribution
to the Boulder Valley School District. Please call Beth
Wilcox (449-3849) to place your order or to find out more
about this terrific commemorative fund-raiser for our
neighborhood school.

Remember the last time you saw newspapers blowing in
the wind and said to yourself, “what this town needs is more
gravity”? We’ll have to make do with

the next best thing, which is heavier ”
stuff on top of the newspaper. Toward "
that end, the Girl Scouts, Eco-Cycle and

the city will gather at Martin Park Ele- -’
mentary on Saturday morning, July 20,
to paint rocks (chock full of gravity) and distribute them to
the neighborhood (chock full of newspapers). And in addi-
tion, the overall mass of the participants will be increased
by bringing picnic lunches and by a donation of Josh and
Jokii’s ice cream. Heavy, man! For info, picase cail Brian
Ladd at 444-6640.

Here is the list of Thank Yous, Kudos, Couldn’t have done
it without yous, and I show my appreciation in your general
directions:

O

W
Thank you to everyone who donated plants and helped plant
the planter by the tennis courts in Martin Park. A special
thanks to Dianne Marshall for volunteering her Master
Gardener expertise to the projeci.
Thanks to the Priem family, neighborhood kids, Jesse
Basnett and everyone else that helped clean up broken limbs
and trash out of biear Creek.
Finally, thanks to everyone involved in the changes at
Martin Park Elementary. This fall, Rock Creek students
will be opening the doors of their new school and the High
Peaks elementary school will be sharing the Martin Park
building with our neighborhood children and Martin Park
teachers. Many of your neighbors have worked long hours
trying to make the transition work out for everybody, but
most especially for our children.

MANA and MPAT (Martin Park Advisory Team) will be
conducting a neighborhood survey to assess the
approximate future student population at Martin Park
Elementary. This information affects decisions made by the
school district. Have your #2 pencils ready.

MPAT , formerly the Martin Park Element@ry PTO, will
meet Monday, Aug. 12 at 6:30. No excuses, baby-sitting
will be available.

Our anaual MANA Pancake Breakfast
will be held on Saturday, September 14,
1996, from 7:30 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. at the
Martin Park Shelter House. This is our
main fund raises for the neighborhood
association, and is-a great opportunity to
meet old and new friends!

Volunteers are needed for the following jobs:

Job Description
Cleanup Helpers Clean up the area after the breakfast,
take down tables and chairs.
Coffee Maker Pick up coffee makers Friday after-

noon. Make coffee (starts early on
Saturday?). Should live near the park
as this has to be done off-site.

Dairy Products Pick up milk Friday night, store in
refrigerator, pack in coolers and
transport to Park Saturday morning.

Greeter Greet neighbors, take tickets, make
nanze fags during the breakfast

Juice Maker Pick up juice mix on Friday. Mix
and serve juice during the breakfast.

Pancake Mixer Mix pancake batter during the break-
fast.

Setup Helper Set up tables, chairs, trash cans, etc.
at 6:30 am on Saturday.

Sign Coordinator Post signs around the neighborhood

' 1 week before the breakfast and take
them down Saturday afternoon.

Ticket Pre-Sales Need Jots of people to go door-to-
door in August to sell tickets in ad-
vance.

Ticket Sales (Day of Sell tickets at the park entrance dur-

Event) ing the breakfast.

Transportation Pick up tables, chairs, coffee makers,
etc. Friday evening, bring them to
the park Saturday morning at 6:30
am, return them after the breakfast.
Need strong back and/or big truck.

Trash/Recycling Set up recycle bins and trash cans at

Crordinator §.33 am on Satorday, organize trash

detail, keep cans empty during the
breakfast. Wash and recycle plastic
utensils.

Call Cam or Dianne Marshall at 499-2008 to volunteer.

Checking out each others living spaces might have been
nosy, but it raised $881 for Martin Park Elementary when
200 people attended the Martin Park Home Tour. Thanks
to all t+- generous people who opened their homes and to
all the aquisitive folks who prowled the neighborhood for a
good cause.



That pesky traffic mitigation plan is actually going to
come to a head, at least for Martin Dr. in front of the
school. The city is going to schedule a meeting to decide on
a plan and then will most likely implement it by the end of
the summer. Attending will be MANA reps, city reps, and

fire department reps. Check with Chris Holloway for more Ha PPy
info.
It’s summer and the windows are open and the weeds F0 th
need tending. If you are having a problem with nose
sneezing, man eating weeds or with too much noise near f
h ; - > /)
your house (except for airplane noise, for that you’ll have to
talk with Federico) then have we got a contact person for
you. Just call Zach Miller at 494-5416.
July
Martin Acres Paintathon August 10, 1996. We need
volunteers and paint brushes. Call Steve Altermatt at 494-
27749,
MANA OFFICERS
President Steve Altermatt 494-2749
Vice-President Cam Marshall 499-2008
Secretary Diane Aparisio 494-2837
Treasurer Sherry McGlochlin 499-2824
STEERING COMMITTEE
Newsletter Kendall Miller (Editor/Writer) 499-3615
Jan Clason (Desktop Publisher) 494-8285
Block Organization Beth Throckmorton 494-2081
Area 1A . Beth Thrackmorton 494-2081
Area 1B Helen & Bill Kehres 494-7523
Area 2 Cam Marshalil 499-2008
Area 3 Barbara & Don McGregor 499-9341
Aread. ... Bab Tiatlin e, 454-9598
Zoning/Code Zach Miller 494-5416
Demographics Mike McAlpine 499-7737
Beautification Mark Bailhache 499-6358
Transportation Randy Flc.dine 499-6239

The next MANA meeting will be Monday, August Sth, at 7:30 p.m., at the Alvarado Village
Community House. All meetings are open to neighborhood residents.

SHARING AND MATCHING Ads are free with a $10 donation to MANA. Call Kendall Miller at 499-
3615 before August 15 to place your ad for the September 1, VOICE. '

BIG REMODELING SALE! Call Catherine Dawson at 499-6702

*Mirrored sliding closet doors, 78” by 36 with frame.

*Louvered closet doors, 78~ by 29”.

*Metal kitchen cabinets, 14 box sets; counter top; stainless double sink- $150 or best offer.

*GE electric stove, white, $75.

*Custom made light pu—pls metal blinds, standard Martin Acr=s 2 &. by 6 ft and 4 ft by 4 ft window sizes.

A TOUCH OF WELLNESS. Charlene Thompson offers a variety of services, including:
*Customized pet caring services;

*Mid-day walks and visits and in-home vacation care;

*Stress reduction workplace massage. Relax in special on site massage chair.
*Multi-Pure drinking water systems, clean , clear, delicious. Call 499-3660

COUNSELING SERVICES. Allison O'Neall, M.A. has opened a psychotherapy office in Martin Acres. With eight years therapeutic
experience, Allison specializes in the expressive arts counseling children, adolescents, adults and families. Sliding fee available, some
insurance. Please call to set up a free initial consultation. 499-6215.

ZOE Z7"MMERMANN, M.A. AND L.P.C., is a licensed psychotherapist living and working in Martin Acres. She specializes in Process
Orient.~] psychotherapy, an effective, holistic method developed by Arnold Mindell, Ph. D. Call Zoe for individual, couples and group
appointments. 499-8071. -

REMODELS, ADDITIONS, POP-TOPS Licensed architect with ten years experience. I've designed and built the addition on my own
Martin Acres home. Free initial consultation. Call Juana Gomez at 499-8962.




